
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21 March 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Your child has been offered the opportunity to take part in something amazing – a school expedition to 
Cambodia and Laos in 2018 with Outlook Expeditions; the leading independent provider of youth 
expeditions. 

  
Taking part in an expedition is so much more than a school trip. This is a journey that will stay with your 
child forever. Eye-opening, challenging and truly life changing; participants experience different cultures and 
environments whilst developing an array of life skills. 

 
Universities and employers are increasingly looking for evidence of personal and social skills. Expeditions 
take young people out of their comfort zone and expand horizons whilst boosting independence, 
confidence, teamwork and many other qualities that have a lasting impact on the lives (and CV’s) of each 
participant.  

 
Outlook Expeditions will be holding an Information Evening on the 26th January 2017 at 6:00pm and we’d be 
delighted if you and your son/daughter could join us. It will be held at Gateways School and is your chance 
to find out more and ask any questions. The evening is for your information to help decide if joining the 
expedition is right for your child. There is no obligation at all associated with attending the Information 
Evening.  

 
To register your attendance or if you are unable to attend but still wish to receive the information please 
visit www.outlookexpeditions.com and click on the ‘Parents and Students’ bubble. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

  
The Outlook Team                     

 
 Tel: 01248 672760 
 
 Email: info@outlookexpeditions.com 

 

http://www.outlookexpeditions.com/

